
SAVE THE HEBRON CAMPUS

TOWN HALL
Sunday, March 27, 2022 at 4pm

St. Gregory RC Church
999 St. Johns Pl

Come out and get information and answers from our attorney Michael Hiller
(veteran land-use, zoning and preservation attorney), invited guests and your

neighbors.  This development is an assault on our landmarked community and
should have never been approved.  The Landmarks Preservation Commission

needs to protect all historic districts.

With your help and support, we can still stop this! Every block in the Crown
Heights North Historic District matters!

All development is not good development.  These apartments will not be affordable to the
community.


